FREEPORT AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

Board

During the Regular Meeting of the Freeport Area School District Board of School Directors
held on Wednesday, December 13, 2017, the following agenda items were approved:

Personnel

The resignation of Dawn E. Arrington, Educational Assistant, effective November 30, 2017.
The resignation of Kelly McCollough, Educational Assistant, effective December 8, 2017.
The employment of Maria K. Asay as a part-time Cafeteria Worker, effective November 15, 2017.

The employment of Dawn M. Brennan as an Educational Assistant for the 2017-2018 school year,
effective December 14, 2017.

The employment of Peggysue Jarosinski as an Educational Assistant for the 2017-2018 school
year, effective December 14, 2017.

The employment of Jayme Lyn Schreckengost as a Long-Term Substitute Teacher, effective
December 14, 2017.

The employment of the following individuals for the District’'s athletics and extracurricular
programs during the 2017-2018 school year.

Kelly M. Borghol Volunteer Softball Coach (3) (statistician)
Ronald C. Dejidas Volunteer Softball Coach (1)
Robert W. Harris, 1l Technology Help Desk Coordinator - Buffalo
John A. Radvan Volunteer Softball Coach (2)

A list of substitute personnel for the 2017-2018 school year.

Curriculum and Technology

The request of Mary Dobransky, Confidential Secretary, for approval to attend the 2018 PDE Data
Summit Conference to be held in Hershey, Pennsylvania, on March 25-28, 2018.

Finance
The November financial reports, a list of bills for payment, and a list of budgetary transfers.

The District’s Financial Statements and Audit Report for the year ended June 30, 2017.

FASD Board Happenings November 8, 2017



Policy

The adoption of new School Board Policy No. 150 (Title | — Comparability of Services).

Other Business

A proposal submitted by Mazzitti & Sullivan EAP Services to provide Employee Assistance
Program services.

An agreement with Education Inc. for education services to be provided to a District resident
student, effective November 20, 2017.

A Service Agreement with Valentis Security Services, Inc., for uniformed security and consulting
services, for a term beginning on December 13, 2017 and ending on June 30, 2018.

The renewal of the District’'s annual membership in the Alle-Kiski Strong Chamber for 2018.

Acceptance of a Pennsylvania Department of Education 2017-2018 Equipment Program Grant,
in the amount of $19,994.00.

Acceptance of a grant from the Tri County Workforce Investment Board, in the amount of $1,360,
to be used to cover expenses associated with 8th Grade student tours.

Acceptance of a grant from the Tri County Workforce Investment Board, in the amount of $5,400,
to be used to cover expenses associated with a High School summer career camp.

Acceptance of a grant from the Tri County Workforce Investment Board, in the amount of $5,400,
to be used to cover expenses associated with a Middle School summer career camp.

Next Meeting

Wednesday, January 17, 2018, at 7:30 pm — Regular Meeting
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